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Dear Parents and Carers,
Kingfishers - Artwork

The children have been studying famous paintings by Cezanne and Picasso and have created their own
artwork using different tools to create colours and shapes.

Turtles - Tennis

The children have been enjoying their weekly tennis sessions with Gary Tovey.

Volunteers

We are keen to have volunteers helping at school. If you are interested, please contact the school
office for an application form.

Kind regards,

Claire Grant

Executive Headteacher
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Diary Dates

Friday 9™ February Chinese New Year - Whole School

Monday 12™ February to Half Term
Friday 16™ February

PICK UP YOUR CHILD'’S FREE PACK FROM YOUR LOCAL LIBRARY

Has your child signed up to The Secret Book Quest yet?
It's an imaginative, fun reading challenge and it's free to take part! Your child
will be given a free starter pack. As they read books, they can collect stickers, uncover
secret codes to unlock special digital content, solve the puzzle, get certificates and a
finisher's prize at the end.

Head to your local library to find

out more about signing up.




PETROC

MATHS FOR EVERYDAY
LIFE AND WORK

Are you anxious about maths? Do you want to improve your maths skills?

This course will demystify maths and help you understand the language of maths
Through our interactive and fun workshops, you will improve your skills and feel confident
in using maths in everyday life and at work

If you are 19+ and do not have a Level 2 maths qualification, the workshops are free to
attend

WHERE: Petroc Liberty Café, North Devon Campus, Old Sticklepath Hill, Barnstaple.
WHEN: Starting Wednesday 31st January, then every Wednesday and Friday,
1.30-3.30pm up until 27 February (excluding half term).

multiply@petroc.ac.uk




